
Dear Prospective Member,

On behalf of our entire team, I am pleased to offer you information regarding 
membership to the Kalispel Golf and Country Club (KGCC). There is a feeling of 
excitement as we begin to grow the Club into what will be the premier facility in 
the region. The added amenities and benefits will make membership to the Club 
a tremendous value.

If you were unable to attend the membership reception on November 19, a link 
to the presentation is available below. Hopefully your questions have been 
answered or can be clarified within the presentation. After reviewing the 
membership documents, please feel free to contact myself or one of the KGCC 
team members to answer your additional questions, and to provide guidance 
for membership processing.  

Memberships applying to KGCC from prior ownership must submit applications 
before January 1, 2016, and have been in good standing to receive a waiver of the 
Initiation Fee.

I am truly honored to be a part of the future of Kalispel Golf and Country Club and 
look forward to retaining and establishing new relationships at our great Club.

Regards,
Les Blakley, PGA
Director of Golf Operations
Kalispel Golf and Country Club

Link to November 19 presentation:

https://northernquest.egnyte.com/fl/n1yHfO01o2




